
* CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS * 
 

Society of Southeastern Social Psychologists 
October 26-27, 2007 

Durham, NC 
(Duke University) 

 
The Society of Southeastern Social Psychologists (SSSP) invites faculty, 
graduate students, and undergraduate students to submit abstracts for Poster 
Presentations at the 2007 meeting. To submit your research, please send an 
abstract with the following information to the Program Chair:  

1. Title  
2. Names of the authors and their affiliations  
3. Description of the research. Please describe your research problem, 

methods, results, and conclusions, with an emphasis on why your research 
is interesting and/or important. (Avoid figures, tables, and headings.)  

 
Try to keep the total submission under 400 words. The abstracts accepted for 
presentation will be printed in the Conference Program.  
 
September 14 is the submission deadline. Submissions should be e-mailed to 
Mike Furr at furrrm@wfu.edu (note that there are three r’s lurking in the email 
address). Any normal format (Word, WordPerfect, RTF) is fine. Researchers will 
hear back within 2 weeks.  
 
We hope to see you in Durham,  
 
Mike Furr (Wake Forest University), Program Chair  
Rick Hoyle and Mark Leary (Duke University), Site Coordinators  
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